September 29, 2016

Lawrence J. Centola, III
Martzell Bickford & Centola
338 Lafayette Street

New Orleans, Louisiana 70130

RE: EXCLUSION REQUEST
Baker vs. PHC- Minden, L.P. d/b/a Minden Medical Center
26™ JDC No. 71,566, Div. C
Supreme Court No. 2014-C-2243
Dear Mr. Centola:

Please be advised that I wish to be excluded from Baker vs. Minden Medical Center, et al

My name is Marvin Vincent, my current address is 59920 Evangeline Street, Plaquemine,

Louisiana 70764, and my telephone number is 225-985-518-1895.

Sincerely,




